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Dear Sirs!

Please, no more government regulations that strangle the freedom of Americans in the name of
environmental protection. Yes, we have important regulations like the catalytic converter
however, PG&E's ability to regulate our homes is no longer in the name of energy but something
more in the lines of the former Soviet Union. Please, do not do this. No 'Smart Thermostat'.

Melissa Hansen



